
 

 

Strategic Directions FAQs 

1. I am unable to attend any of these workshop dates but I want provide feedback, what 

are my options? 

If you are unable to attend any of the prescheduled workshop dates, please email us and let us 

know. You can either choose to submit a written response independently, or if there is enough 

demand, we will consider adding more dates in April to accommodate the demand. 

2. I haven’t RSVP’d, can I still attend a workshop? 

Yes! Everyone is welcome. Please attend even if you haven’t RSVP’d. 

3. Will there be any other workshops? 

If there is demand, there will be additional workshops held in April. 

4. What is the deadline for written submissions? 

Please submit your feedback to uwdirections15@uwinnipeg.ca by April 30, 2015. 

5. What will happen with my written submission? 

Your written submissions will be received by the Office of Institutional Analysis. All written 

submissions will be summarized and incorporated into the “what we heard” document.  

Anonymous submissions will be read by the Office of Institutional Analysis. Authored 

submissions will be read by the Office of Institutional Analysis and made available to the 

President and the Board of Regents. 

6. How will the information from the workshops and written submissions be used? 

After April 30th, a “what we heard” document will be produced and distributed to the 

UWinnipeg community and workshop participants in June, with an invitation to provide 

feedback. Following this, a UWinnipeg Strategic Directions document will be developed for 

consideration and approval by the Board of Regents in Fall 2015. 

7. How were the questions in the Strategic Directions Discussion Guide developed? 

The Board of Regents worked with President Trimbee and UWinnipeg Senior Administration to 

produce the Strategic Directions Discussion guide.  
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8. What is the format of the workshops? 

Workshops will include opportunities for smaller group discussions based on specific topics of 

interest, as well as a large group discussion. There will be a facilitator on hand to guide the 

workshops and discussion. 

 

 

 


